
 

 

What’s happening week Commencing  

7th January 2019 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PE - Da Vinci and Frank 
Yr 5, PM 

PE – Yr 4 all Classes 
PM 

PE - Pankhurst and 
Wilberforce 

Y5, PM 

PE – Curie & Einstein 
Y3, PM. 

PE – Bevan and  
Gibson Y6, PM. 

PE - Shakespeare and 
Austen (Y6) 

  Kidzclub - Lunchtime Yr 6 Homework due in 
Swimming, Keller and 

Owens.  Y3, PM 
Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

            Lunchtime Clubs, 7th Jan to 15th Feb, 12.30 - 1.10pm.  NO NEED TO BOOK.  First come, first served! 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Hockey Athletics  Football 

schoAfter School Clubs, 7th Jan - 15th Feb, 3.15 - 4.15pm.  Booking required  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Gymnastics 

(book via JD Coaching) 
Dodgeball/Nerf 

(book via JD Coaching) 
  

 

Dinner Menu  

Week One  

 

Please view menu 

and book on 

ParentPay 

Dates for your Diary 

 9th January - Year 6 trip to Science Museum , London 

 21st/22nd January—Year 5 Trips to Time and Tide  

Museum 

This week’s Top  

Attenders 
 

Whole School 96.4% 

 

Lower School 

Dickens, Owens, &  

Einstein 100% 

 

Upper School 

Gibson 100% 

 
For safeguarding purposes, 

please call the school every 

day your child is ill, even if we 

already know the reason for 

 

To receive our 
Weekly 
Bulletin, bi weekly 
Newsletters and other 
correspondence please 
ensure we have your 
email address.  Send to: 
office@derehamjunior.
dneat.org 

 

Clubs 
 
There are a number of clubs running this half 
term.  Some by staff and some by outside 
providers.  Children will be informed of all 
available lunchtime clubs. 
 
Lunchtime clubs DO NOT need to be booked.  These will be on a first come, 
first served basis each session. 
 
After School Clubs these do need to be booked via JD Coaching (see 
separate letter).  Payment will need to be made directly to JD Coaching. 
 

Free Medication.  Children are entitled to FREE medications via Boots through the NHS.  
Please see:- 

https://www.boots.com/prescription-support/minorailments 

Safety on site 

The safety of our children, staff and 
parents on site is of utmost 
importance.  Please ensure you 

drive safely and carefully on 
school premises at school 
pick up and drop off times. 

 

Outside Play - We encourage children 
to play outside as much as possible, 
including on the field when it is dry 

enough.  Feel free to 
send in suitable 
footwear, wellies etc. 
to save their school 
shoes! 

https://www.boots.com/prescription-support/minorailments
https://www.boots.com/prescription-support/minorailments

